
 
 

 

 

(Translation) 

 

Ref.  MONO 031/2020    
 

October 20, 2020 
 

Subject:           Additional 2020 Public Holidays of MONO 
 

 To:  President 

      The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

    Pursuant to the Cabinet’s resolution, passed on September 22, 2020, declaring additional 

special public holidays to spur national economy and promote domestic tourism, Mono Next Public Company 

Limited (the “Company”) has considered and deemed it appropriate to retain Monday, December 7, 2020 as 

a substitute holiday as originally scheduled and to designate Friday, December 11, 2020 as the Company’s 

additional special public holiday in order to support the government’s policy on creating a long holiday for 

economic boost.  

    Please be informed accordingly. 

 

         Yours sincerely, 

                                                                          Mono Next Public Company Limited 

 

 

 

              

                           (Mr. Patompong Sirachairat) 

              Chief Executive Officer 


